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The Second Saturday Book Discussion Group meets at the Sequim Branch Library of the North 

Olympic Library System (NOLS) every second Saturday of the month at 3pm.  On Saturday, 

February 8, the group will meet to discuss The Skeptics’ Guide to the Universe by Steven Novella. 

To participate, simply read the book and attend the discussion; no reservations are needed, and 

drop-ins are always welcome. For a full schedule of 2020 Book Group selections, visit 

www.nols.org/ book-discussion-groups. 

 

The Skeptics’ Guide to the Universe: How to Know What’s Really Real in a World Increasingly Full of 

Fake is your map through the maze of modern life, a world overflowing with misinformation, 

bias, myths, deception, and flawed knowledge. Here the authors will explain the tenets of 

skeptical thinking and debunk some of the biggest scientific myths, fallacies, and conspiracy 

theories–from anti-vaccines to homeopathy, UFO sightings to N-rays. 

 

Copies of this title are available in various formats including regular print, large print, audiobook 

on CD and downloadable eBook, which may be requested online by visiting the library catalog 

at www.nols.org.  A limited number of copies of each book discussion selection are available at 

the Library the month prior to each meeting.  

 

This program is generously supported by a donation made in memory of Sally Albiso, and the 

Friends of Sequim Library.  The Sequim Branch Library is located at 630 North Sequim Avenue. 
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For more information about this and other programs for readers and book lovers, visit 

www.nols.org, email Discover@nols.org, or call 360.683.1161.  

 

 
“The Skeptics’ Guide to the Universe” by Steven Novella will be discussed at 3pm on Saturday,  

February 8 at the Sequim Branch Library. 
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